
 

 

March 7, 2022 

 

Mark Shaw 

Park Operations Supervisor 

Clackamas County Parks and Forestry 

Via email 

 

Re: Well #2 (PR#207-2021) 

 Clackamas Co Pks - Barton Park (PWS ID#90041) 

 Final Approval 
  

Dear Mark: 
 

Thank you for your submittal to the Oregon Health Authority’s Drinking Water Services 

(DWS) of plan review information for the as built well for Barton Park.  On February 22, 

2022, DWS received documentation to meet the conditions of the January 24, 2022 

conditional approval.  Earlier, our office received a site plan, well log, and a plan review 

fee of $825.00.  
 

This project  includes the constructed well, ID CLAC70813, listed as source SRC-AB for 

Barton Park. This well was drilled to a depth of 762 ft and completed November 8, 2013. 
 

The well is approved for use. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 503-939-1322, or email me at 

keith.male@dhsoha.state.or.us. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Keith Male, EIT 

Regional Engineer 

Drinking Water Services 

 

ec:  Julie Wray, DWS 

Carrie Gentry, PE, OHA/DWS 

Joel Ferguson, Clackamas County Public Health 

Greg Wacker, Watermaster District 16 
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